
APOSTOLIC NUNCIATURE 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

Prot. No. - 7002 

Your Excellency: 

3339 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE., N.W. 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20008-3610 

21 September 2007 

I received your letter of 18 September 2007, conceming an address for a 
Reverend Joseph Pavanivel JeyapauJ, a priest ofthe Diocese of Ootacamund. 
While I am not able to verify his present address, I would suggest that you contact 
the Ordinary to learn of his whereabouts. You can contact the Bishop at the 
following address: 

Most Rev. Amlappan Amalraj 
Bishop of Ootacamund 
P.O. Box 5 
Udhagamandalam - 643001 
Nilgriris DT., Tamil Nadu 
INDIA 

Email: bishopooty@hotmail.com 

With cordial regards and good wishes, I remain 

Most Rev. Victor H. Balke 
Bishop of Crookston 
P.O. Box 610 
Crookston, Minnesota 56716 

Fratemally yours in Christ, 

~~~ 
Archbishop Pietro Sambi 
Apostolic Nuncio 

Diocese of crooKston 
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